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From: Patricia Col
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Proposed apartment complex McKinleyville
Date: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:02:55 PM

I live on Hummingbird Drive in the Thunderbird Mobile home park closest to Gwinn. On a
daily basis I watch cars, motorcycles, and delivery trucks speed up and down this street.  Now
you want to add 60 plus more vehicles to an already pothole patched street. According to Mr.
Madrone thr street is "PRIVATE "  and the county is not responsible for the repairs; and now
you want to add more cars.  This very poor planning like most of mckinleyville. I am
thoroughly against this project.  How about fixing the access  before you approve this huge
project.   The roads in this county are horrible as evidenced by the patch job on Central. 

Patricia Col 
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